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From: Administrator Cam rose Hospice <admin@camrosehospice.com> 

Sent: April 23, 2025 4:01 PM 

To: Administrator Cam rose Hospice <admin@camrosehospice.com> 

Subject: Just two weeks left until HSCD has our biennial symposium on May 8, 2025. 

Hello to everyone, 

We are getting closer to the Hospice Society of Cam rose and District Symposium on May 8, 2025 

Enriching the journey through education. There are still spots available. If you have not already 

registered, please do so by purchasing your e-ticket through this link: https://tinyurl.com/bd2ny5mp. If 

you require more information, call 780-608-0636 or email admin@camrosehospice.com. 

We hope to see you there. Attached is a post about the agenda, and if you need more information, our 

poster is also included for those who may not have seen it. Please share so everyone has the 

opportunity to attend. Thank you in advance. 

Warm regards, 

HSCDTeam 

5415 49Ave 

Camrose, AB T4V 0N6 

780-608-0636

admin@camrosehospice.com
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Our lives are connected in relationships with communities across multiple Treaty Lands. We acknowledge what those treaties mean and the responsibility of being 

Treaty People. We acknowledge that the land where our office resides is Treaty 6 territory and a traditional meeting ground and home for many Indigenous Peoples, 

including Cree, Saulteaux, Niisitapi (Blackfoot), Matis, and Nakota Sioux. Our gratitude to all Ancestors and Keepers of the land on whose traditional territories we are 

honoured to work. 
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